
 

Newsletter – March 2023 

A few updates for the month ahead. 

Sacraments 

Confirmation will be held next Thursday 9th March in Carnaross. Best wishes to Jamie, Alex, Colin, 

Eimhin, Lily, Cathaí, Ellie & Ruby. There will be no school for 5th Class as Mr Finnegan and Ms 

Farrelly will be at the ceremony. Rehearsal for the ceremony takes place in Carnaross on Tuesday 

7th @ 7.30pm.  

Sport 

Rugby coaching with Simon is back underway. Boys and girls from 5th & 6th class are participating in 

the FAI soccer Blitz in the MDL Navan. Cumann na MBunscol mini 7’s takes place in Ballinlough on 

15th of March for boys and in Moylagh on the 13th March for girls (5th & 6th Class) 

 

Chess Tournament 

Thursday 2nd of March for pupils in 4th,5th & 6th classes in Clonmellon NS. Pupils had an extremely 

enjoyable day.  

 

Photographer 

School photographer will visit the school Monday 13th March. 

 

Lá Ghlas 

Thursday 16th March is our Green Day or Lá – Ghlas. Children are free to wear green clothing or 

accessories on this day. March 17th St. Patricks Day school is closed.  

 

Book Fair 

Will visit the school Monday 21st March for 1 week. All classes will visit over the course of the week  

and have an opportunity to purchase a book. Parents are free to visit before/after school also.  

 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 31st March @ 12 noon 

 

 

 



Illness 

If your child has flu like symptoms, coughing, headache, runny nose, sore throat, they should not be 

at school. A number of children were still attending school this week despite being sick. 

 

Car-park 

Please keep the carpark moving at pick up time and make yourself visible to your child/teachers. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Easter!! Enjoy the break! 

 

School re-opens Monday 17th April. 
 

 


